[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parent/Carer,
 
As an integral part of Year 4 work in Geography and Science, it is planned to take Year 4 to visit Tropical World.
 
4.2 - Monday 9th March
4.1 - Monday 16th March
4.3 - Monday 23rd March
 
The visit will provide the children with an opportunity to explore the habitats of the tropics and come face-to-face with some of the amazing animals that live there. It is a great teaching resource and a visit that will inspire and reinforce learning across the work we have been doing.
 
There will be a small charge of £4.40 for this visit, which covers entry to Tropical World and transport costs. This will need to be paid via ParentPay. The visit will be within school times so no alternative arrangements will need to be made.
 
On the day of the visit, your child will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink (no glass bottles, fizzy or sports drinks please).  If your child is entitled to a free school meal, this will be provided by school (please supply your own drink).  The children should wear school uniform and a waterproof coat. Please note that sweets, money or cameras should not be brought.
 
In order to confirm the booking and finalise arrangements please complete the attached slip and return it to your child's class teacher by Friday 28th February. If there are insufficient voluntary contributions, the visit will have to be cancelled.
 
With thanks for your continued support,
 
 
Miss F Bajwa, Mrs S Bilevych, Mr J Hudson
Year 4 Class Teachers
